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QUARTERLY JUNIOR REPORT.
OAKVILLE (St. Jude's)-Rev. R. E. Coates, Poplar Park, e5.

H AMILToN (Ascension>)-Zenar.a M issions, q2.45. GULLI-H (St.Jame's)
-Rev. R. S. Coates, one bale, total, $26.69. AxCASTER (St. John's)
Archdeacon Tims, one bale, Siu. G,.Lr.r (St. Ge7orge's)-One bale
Rev. G. Holmes, 5i5.oS. GRMiMLa (St. Andrew's)-Seventy cents to
Rev. R. H. Bagshaw, Rainy Rier, tu purchase wýindow blinds.
Through the efforts of Miss Bradley, Georgetow1 n, a Junior Branch
bas been formed at Stew, artowNn, w ith a inembership of fifteen. Mrs.
J. H. Morrison, Superintendent, Assistant Superintendent, Miss
W. G. Thomson, Treasurer, Miss M. Nixon, becretary, Miss Edith
Thomson.

Niagara Juniors will be pleased to hear that in a laté letter from
Sarcee Home, their cow (Niagara), is quite well and very much
appreciated.

Extracts of letters received June, 1897, by the Church of Ascension
Branch, Hamilton, from Miss Young. She thanks the members
warmely for sending her so many things for her personal use, and says,
'I feel it is quite a iesponsibility receiving so much kindness from
those who are so deeply interested in M\ission work. I take comfort
in the thought that it is not only a warm practical interest, but also,
and above all, a prayerful one, extending to all those who will benefit
by your work. ' On July 6th she wrote again in case the June letter
had gone astray and said, " My brotner and Mrs. Young left us on
Jubilee Day, we find the time flies whilst they are away. I bad one
Sunday of responsibility which passed off very well, we had quite
nice gatherings both morning and evening. Last Sunday Mr. Marsh
and his bride were here. He very kindly took the services, we quite
enjoyed his simple and helpful addresses We have at present Miss
Durtnall, matron of the School at Lesser Slave Lake, also Osborne
Scott, staying with us, the latter such a merry boy of sixteen keeps us
quite alive. I very much enjoy correcting the proof sheets of St.
Tohn's Gospel, I find the verses are impressed upon mymind very
vividly in consequence of going over them again and again, and it is
becomig comparatively easy to read the syllabics, in fact I almost
prefer them now to the Roman characters for my own reading when
studying Cree. In a letter dated August 11th, to Miss Emsworth,
President of Junior Auxiliary, she says, speaking of the bale sent,
«'Everything sent is most useful indeed, exactly what we most needed.
I do indeed thank most warmly the very kind members of the Juniòr
Auxiliary for all their work , we value much the great interest they
have taken in our work." Miss Young bas been taking the services in
the Church during the absence of the Bishop, and though sometimes
« almost sick with nervousness " bas been wonderfully helped. She
says, " I try to make our gatherings as informal as possible, I sit at a


